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Frederic E. Mygatt 1]

Treasurer

Norman E. Donoghue 11
Secrelary

Constance W, Benoliel
Administrotive Assistant

Princess Grace Foundation

July 21, 1983

We are now beginning to gather our friends for the
Inaugural Gala Weekend, February 17, 18 and 19, 1984
described fully in the minutes of the June 23rd meeking.

It will be a magnificent event chaired by Mrs. -Lynn Wyatt

fran our Board. President and Mrs. Reagan will be Honorary
Chairmen. Mrs. Thamas Kempner and Countess Aline de Ramanones
will be two of the co-chairmen. And the caomittee grows each day.

The white House recepftion Friday, February 17th, will be
limited to 60 persons (30 couples). The Royal Family and
Mrs. Reagan will attend and also /the President, if his
schedule permits. We want you your friends there as
Founding Patrons.

In addition we are p for our Benefactors, a special
brunch at the State t on the elegant antiqued
furnished 8th floor Sunday, February 19th. We are again
limited. Only 200 peoplg' (100 couples) can attend.

Enclosed are: tz
1. suggested letters for your Patron and Benefactor lists:;
2. return cards ahd envelopes:
3. Princess Grace Stationery

Please feel free t6 modify tnese to your special needs.

/
Because we understand we will be substantially over subscribed

for the white House event, we ggge%arﬂyourgmstsm
respand as qu:.ckly as possible. In tion, please send the
names and addr?ses (of those you will be inviting) to the

Foundation's o J.ceaswew:.llwanttocwrdx.natethe
invitation 1li

If you have tlmalquestlonsorlfﬂlerez.sanythlngI
can do to assist you, I am just a call away.

With kind regards,

OQ“ “.l L

Constance W. Benoliel

203 East 49th Street/New York, NY 10017/(212) 759-5227/Telex: 42453
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Princess Grace Foundation

Dear

At the request of Their Serene Highnesses of Monaco, I have
recently been asked to join the Princess Grace Foundation's
Board of Trustees. This is an exciting and new endeavor
and 1 am delighted to be part of it.

Princess Grace, as you know, was deeply camitted to the
arts and encouraged emerging young talent in creative and
cultural fields. Our goal is to continue that mission.

We are now in our initial stages of developing an intermational
program that would respond to our aims with sensitivity and -
impact. This task requires a fimding cammitment.

We are approaching a small mumber or individuals, such as your-
self, wham we feel have an interest in our general objectives,
to became a Benefactor. We hope you will join us. PL

T

Benefactors are requested to donate $1500 per son and will
be invited February 18th to a lunch at L'Enfant 1 and

to our Inaugural Gala that evening at 1400 Constitution Avenue
attended by The Royal Family. President and Mrs. Reagan will
be honorary Sunday, a brunch will be held at
the elegantly ished Eighth Floor of the State Department
to which you are cordially invited.

I know that I speak for all of the Board of Trustees and
Their Serene Highnesses in saying how deeply appreciative
we are for your support in this most worthwhile endeavor.

Because the Inaugural festivities are limited to 200 people,
I would appreciate your R.S.V.P. by September 1, 1983

Sincerely,

20 East 49th Streel/New York, NY 10017/(212) 739-522i/ Telex: 42433
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Princess Grace Foundation

Dear

I am honored to hive been asked to chair the Princess Grace
Foundation Inaugural Gala to be held in Washington, D.C.
Saturday, February 18, 1984.

Ordinarily: I would have difficulty in writing this kind of
letter, yet in this case I am eager and excited to share with
you what is taking place that will contiuve to support the
special interest that Princess Grace had in encouraging emerging
young talent in the creative arts.

His Serene Highness Prince Rainier activated the Foundation,

and many of those who were Princess Grace's friends and admirers
are serving on the board of trustees. The Foundation's abjective
is to raise funds to assist young people who are attempting to
achieve the success, integrity and character which surrounded
Princess Grace in her lifetime. Efforts will center on those
in the field of the performing arts with emphasis on drama EE dance

The activities of the weekend of February 17-19, 198
officially launch the Foundation. The weekend w111
Friday evening with a reception at the White

Mrs._Beagan, will announce the purposes and aims of the Foundation.

For Founding Patrons and Benefactors of the Foundation there
will be a luncheon on Saturday at the L'Enfant Plaza Hotel and
a brunch on the Eighth Floor at the State Department on Sunday.

Saturday evening at the Departmental Auditorium on Constitution
Avenue the Gala will begin with cocktails and dimner attended by
the Royal Family. Pre51dent and Mrs. Reagan have kindly consented
to be the Honorary the Gala. We will also have the

delight of a perfommance by Julio Iglesias during the evmmg
of the Gala.

I would be honored for you to join my international (national)
camittee. Founding Patrons are contributing $5,000 and
Benefactors are contributing $1,500. Those who attend the Gala
only are making a $500 contribution.

The Inaugural Gala will be a gathering of those who loved
Princess Grace and is an important event to launch the .
Foundation's activities. Your contribution and attendance would
be a wonderful asset to this important occasion.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Oscar Wyatt, Jr.

20 Kust 49th Streel/New York, NY 10017/(212) 759-5227/ Telex: 42453
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Dear :

At the request of Their Serene Highnesses of Monaco, I have
recently been asked to join the Princess Grace Foundation's
Board of Trustees. This is an exciting and new endeavor
and I am delighted to be part of it.

Princess Grace, as you know, was deeply camitted to
the arts and encouraged emerging young talent in creative
and cultural fields. Our goal is to continue that mission.

We are now in cur initial stages of developing an international
program that would respond to our aims with sensitivity and
impact. This task requires a funding cammitment.

We are approaching a small number of individuals, such as
yourself, wham we feel have an interest in our general objectives,
to becaome a Founding Patron.(\We hope you will join us.

/

Hon. William P. Rogers | ound:.rg Patrcms are requested to donate $5,000 1per person.

Dennis Stanfill
William F. Thompson
Lynn Wyalt

Frederic E. Mygatt 11l
Treasurer
Norman E. Donoghue 1
Serrelary
Constance W. Benoliel
Administrative Assistan!

o 1] = - -d ECeD on a the W
On_Februs . §b eneHJ.gtmess, Pr.mceRa.lmer,m g:‘
will ammounce the launchJ.ng of the Pn.ncess Grace Fa.mdat:x
acivities at &k = On February 18th, there will

Gala at 1400 Constitution Avenue attended by 'me R
President and Mrs. an will be rnno 4

Patrons will be invited to/fo S
at L'Enfant Plaza Hotel, Saturday, and Brunch on Surﬂay
at the State Department.

I Know that I speak for all of the Board of Trustees and
Their Serene Highnesses in saying how deeply appreciative we
are for your support in this most worthwhile endeavar. -

tow itednst
the White House functi
. is needed by September 1, 1983.

e T
wll b b

20 Eust 49th Street/New York, NY 10017/(212) 759-5227/ Telex: 42433



MEMORANDUM

THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

August 23, 1983

TO: DIANNA G. HOLLAND

FROM: JOHN G. ROBERTS *

SUBJECT: Draft $1,500 Benefactor Letter for the Princess
Grace Foundation

This item was handled orally by Richard Hauser and myself,
Mr. Hauser advised Joe Canzeri by telephone on August 23
that our office would interpose no objection to the letters,
provided that the first sentence of the last paragraph of
the Founding Patron letter was deleted. Canzeri agreed to
delete the offending sentence.

Attachment




‘;; ID # 164724 CuU
WHITE HOUSE Y /%7/7 s

CORRESPONDENCE TRACKING WORKSHEET
C

O O - OUTGOING
O H - INTERNAL

0O 1 - INCOMING
Date Correspondence /
Received (YY/MM/DD) /

Name of Correspondent: ’F\r&p de Zimmes moan

O MIMail Report User Codes: (A) _ (B) (©)

Subject: 04T #/,500 Wadlm Letter {m e
'Ffm(pﬁé QI’O\LQ P’oumda}zw\/

A
'

ROUTE TO: ACTION . DISPOSITION
Tracking Type Completion
Action Date of Date
OfficelAgency (Staff Name) Code YY/MM/DD - . Response - Code YY/MM/DD

QUH’D ‘ ( ORIGINATOR .DZ;/ Ogi7 | . / /
Referral Note:

CNET /)1 b bgéélag’ [j ) 35/05’/259—}—
. Referral Note: ’ \f:j.r

Referral Note:

Referral Note:

Referral Note:

ACTION COODES: DISPOSITION CODES:

A - Appropriate Action I - Info Copy Only/No Action Necessary A - Answered C - Completed
C - Comment/Recommendation R - Direct Reply w/Copy B - Non-Special Referral S . Suspended
D - Draft Response S - For Signature

F - Furnish Fact Sheet X - Interim Reply

to be used as Enclosure FOR OUTGOING CORRESPONDENCE:
Type of Response = (nitials of Signer
Code = "“A”

Comptetion Date Date of Outgoing

Comments:

Keep this worksheet attached to the original incoming letter.
Send all routing updates to Central Reference (Room 75, OEOB).
Always return completed correspondence record to Central Files.

Refer questions about the correspondence tracking system to Central Reference, ext. 2590,
5/81
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August 17, 1983

—~ve

164%24 C -
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The Honorable

Fred Fielding

The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr. Fielding,

President and Mrs. Reagan have kindly agreed to serve
as Chairpersons for a fundraiser which the Princess Grace
Foundation will hold in Washington, D.C. on February 17 - 19
of 1984. Since they have agreed to participate with the
Foundation, I am sending these draft letters to you for your
office to review and hopefully approve. The letters will
be used to solicit funds from individuals for the Princess

Grace Foundation and will be signed by various Board Members.

Mr. Goldfield has already approved a previous version
of this letter, however, we did make several changes in the
copy and would appreciate having it reviewed one more time.

Thank you so much for your help and please call me at
737-5858 if you have any guestions.

-~

Sincerely,

' ')&uﬂ\ ;{lk-—-f —~———

Brenda Zimherman

404 Seventh Street, N.W. Sth Floor Washington. D.C. 20004  (202) 737-5858




$1,500 Benefactor Letter for the Princess Grace Foundation

Dear ’

At the request of their Serene Highnesses of Monaco, I
have recently been asked to join the Board of Trustees of the
Princess Grace Foundation. This is a new and exciting endeavor,
and I am delighted to be part of it.

Princess Grace, as you know, was deeply committed to the
arts and encouraged emerging young creative talent, particularly
in the fields of dance and theater. The purpose of the
Princess Grace Foundation will be to continue her efforts in
those areas; we are now in the initial stages of developing
an international program that would foster such talents.
Needless to say, this task requires a funding commitment.

The activities of the Princess Grace Foundation will be
officially launched in Washington, D.C. with an exciting serigs
of events over the weekend of February 18th and 19th.

President and Mrs. Reagan will serve as Honorary Chairpersons
‘of this Gala Weekend, and the entire Royal Family will be in
attendance. The weekend will include a Gala Dinner for 600
persons, and a performance by the internationally renowned
Julio Iglesias at a magnificent building in the Capital,

the Departmental Auditorium; Luncheon at L'Enfant Plaza Hotel;
and a brunch in the Eighth Floor Reception Rooms of the State

Department.



Page 2 - Benefactor Letter

We are approaching a small number of individuals such as
yourself, who we feel have an interest in our general objectives,
to become Benefactors of the Princess Grace Foundation.
Benefactors are requested to donate $1,500 per person and will
be included in all festivities over the weekend of February 18-19.

I know I speak for all of the Board of Trustees and
their Serene Highnesses in saying how deeply appreciative we
are for your support in this most worthwhile endeavor.

Because a limited number of persons can be accommodated for
these events, we would appreciate your positive response in
becoming a Benefactor of the Princess Grace Foundation no later
than September 15, We hope you will join us.

Sincerely,

Board Member



$5,000 Founding Patron Letter for Princess Grace Foundation

Dear P

At the request of their Serene Highnesses of Monaco,
I have recently been asked to join the Board of Trustees of
the Princess Grace Foundation. This is a new and exciting

endeavor, and I am delighted to be part of it.

Princess Grace, as you know, was deeply committed to the

arts and enccouraged emerging young creative talent, particularly
in the fields of dance and theater. The purpose of the
Princess Grace Foundation will be to continue her efforts in
those areas; we are now in the initial stages of developing an
international program that would foster such talents. Needless
to say, this task requires a funding commitment.

The activities of the Princess Grace Foundation will be
officially launched in Washington, D.C. with an exciting series
of events over the weekend of February 17, 18 and 19. President
and Mrs, Reagan will serve as Honorary Chairpersons of this
Gala Weekend, and the entire Royal Family will be in attendance.
The weekend includes a reception at the White House; a Gala
Dinner for 600 persons, and a performance by the internationally
renowned Julio Iglesias at a magnificent building in the Capital,
the Departmental Auditorium; Luncheon at L'Enfant Plaza Hotel;
and a brunch in the Eighth Floor Reception Rooms of the State

Department.



Page 2

We are approaching a small number of individuals such
as yourself, who we feel have an interest in our general
objectives, to become Founding Patrons of the Princess Grace
Foundation. Founding Patrons are requested to donate
$5,000 per person, and will be included in all festivities
over the weekend of February 17 - 19.

I know I speak for all of the Board of Trustees and
their Serene Highnesses in saying how deeply appreciative we
are for your support in this most worthwhile endeavor.

Bécause a limited number of persons can be accommodated
at the White House Reception, only Founding Patrons will be
included.? We would appreciate your positive response in
becoming a patron of the Princess Grace Foundation no later

than September 15. We hope you will join us.

Sincerely,

Board Member




